Appendix B

Chris Hills
m

From: Clare Cossar PC 46012431 <Clare.Cossar@kent.police.uk>
Sent: 11 July 2019 08:34

To: Robert Botkai

Cc: Licensing {SBC)

Subject: RE: Queenborough Services

~ Good morning Robert

Let me start by apologising if | was distracted on the phone yesterday, | was on my way into a meeting.
" Kent Police agree with the proposed condition and | will inform the Council.

Thank you.

Kind regards

Clare

From: Robert Botkai

Sent: 10 July 2019 16:22

To: Clare Cossar PC 46012431

Cc: Andrew Sanders

Subject: FW: Queenborough Services

Hi Clare

Further to our conversation | attach the existing premises licence.

| suggest the following as a new condition:
Between the hours of 2400 and 0500 there will be a minimum of two members of staff on duty. In the
alternative, if there is only one member of staff on duty between 2400 and 0500 the entrance door to the shop
will be closed to customers and any sales between these hours will be made through the night pay window.

Please confirm this is agreed. | will then notify the licensing officer and copy you in.

Kind regards

Robert

From: Andrew Sanders

Sent: 09 July 2019 09:25

To: Robert Botkai

Subject: FW: Queenborough Services

Robert

Following John’s response, this is over to you. | will put the file on your desk.
Thanks

Andrew

Andrew Sanders W " MY
Licensing Assistant TE N

hCi




T +44 (0) 207 593 0250
F +44 (0) 207 593 5069

asanders@wslaw.co.uk

Qur Privacy Notice

www.wlaw.co.uk

From: Clare Cossar PC 46012431 <Clare.Cossar@kent.police.uk>
Sent: 08 July 2019 14:56

Te: Andrew Sanders <asanders{@wslaw.co.uk>

Subject: Queenborough Services

This message originated outside Winckworth Sherwood

Good morning

Please find below two conditions Kent Police believe would uphold the Licensing Conditions on this full variation

« The sale and supply of alcohol between 00:00 and 05:00 daily shall be restricted to service
by staff through the serving hatch at the front of the premises.

« No persons other than management, their staff, site service providers and members of
emergency services shall be allowed access to the premises other than the forecourt
between 00:00 and 05:00 daily.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you.

Clare

PC Clare Cossar

North Division Licensing Officer
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